Dear family,

Our Snells Beach School PTAis raising money to help support the school and we need
your help to sell Disaster Plasters. This campaign will start on Friday 19th August and
run for two weeks.

These top quality sticking plasters are supplied by School Aid to schools for
fundraising and are a great alternative to selling confectionery.

Disaster Plasters are available exclusively through schools and have proven very easy
to sell as plasters are an everyday product used by every business and family.

And, best of all, 100% of the profit goes directly to our school.

Here’s how it works Prizes

Each family will be given a carry pack There are number of great prizes on

containing 15 individual packs of offer to motivate and make raising our

Disaster Plasters. goal a fun experience. Students will
find out more about these prizes at

Each box of 50 plasters sells for $5.00 assembly on Friday 19th Angust.

Disaster Plasters cost no more than
supermarket brands and have proven
easy to sell. If each student sells their 15
boxes, every class would raise upwards
of $750 which would be an incredible
step towards our goal.

Thank you for your support.
We appreciate your involvement in helping us fundraise for our great school.

The Snells Beach School PTA

If you DO NOT wish to be involved in this fundraising drive, please notify your childs'
teacher by Wednesday 17th August. If your family would prefer to help by making a
donation, that would be also greatly appreciated.
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